
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the new academic year. We 

have lots of exciting activities planned 

for this half term. 

Summer Term Topics and Books 

Castles 

‘The Three Wishes’ by David Melling  
 

Dates to remember: 

Thursday 14th September – Sports Day begins 

1.15pm. 

Friday 29th September – Class 2 and 3 family 

assembly 2.40pm. 

Friday 13th October – Harvest Festival British Values 

Celebration Day. Activity afternoon from 1.15pm for 

parents/carers to attend. 

Friday 13th October 2.45pm – Harvest Festival 

Service at St Philip and St James’ Church. Leave 

school at 2.15pm to walk down. 

Friday 20th October – Halloween parties (more 

details nearer the time). 

Friday 20th October – Celebrations assembly 2.30pm. 

Friday 20th October – Break up for half term. 

Monday 30th October – Back to school. 

Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th November – 

Parliament activities. 

Friday 17th November – Anti-bullying family assembly 

2.40pm. 

Thursday 30th November – KS1 Multi-skills festival. 

Friday 1st December – Christingle service at St Philip 

and St James’ Church 2.45pm. Leave school at 

2.15pm to walk down. 

Wednesday 6th December – Christmas Dinner for 

pupils. 

Wednesday 13th December – EYFS/KS1 Nativity 

9.30am. 

Thursday 21st December – Celebrations assembly 

2.00pm. 

Friday 22nd December – Finish for Christmas 

holidays 1.15pm pick up. 

 

Clubs: 

A club letter will be sent out with new clubs for 

autumn term:  

Tuesday – KS1 targeted booster  

Tuesday – KS1 nature club       

Wednesday – KS1 multi-skills club 

Thursday – Parent and child homework 

Clubs will begin on Monday 18th September. 

All KS1 clubs are 3.15 – 4.15pm. 

 

PE: 

Class 3 PE lessons will be on a Tuesday and Friday. 

Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in 

school on these days including outdoor PE shoes. 

 

Booster Club will run on a Tuesday after 

school from 3.15 – 4.15pm. You will be 

informed by text on the Friday before. 

Please make sure we have a correct 

number so we are able to contact you.    

               

If you have any questions or queries, please 

do not hesitate to ask. 

Miss Dobson 

Please ensure that your child has their 

reading book with them every day. We read 

many times during the week. 
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